
Bioscience Companies Eligible for Other Economic Development Incentives; HB 
2440

HB 2440 allows  the  Kansas  Bioscience  Authority  and  the  Secretary  of  Revenue  to 
determine  jointly  that  a  business  classified  as  a  bioscience  company  based  on  the  North 
American  Industry  Classification  System  industry  codes  would  no  longer  be  considered  a 
bioscience company for  the purposes of  the Emerging Industry Investment Act,  which is  to 
foster growth of the bioscience industry in Kansas. 
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